
 

 
 

 
IN OUR PRAYERS 

 

Prayers of peace to Peggy Duck’s family as our dear Peggy passed away on 
  May 28th. Please also keep Cliff Duck in your prayers as he is cognitively 
 impaired, pretty frail and will be so lonely without Peggy now. They were married 
 for 66 years. Please send condolence letters and cards to 265 Kipling Avenue,   
 Ben Lomond, CA 95005.  
 

Prayers out into our World:  
Prayers for all those who are putting their lives back together due to all the recent 
 horrible and dangerous weather.   
Prayers of peace and resolutions to end all the current Worldwide conflicts.        
Continued prayers for all Hostages and their families.  
Prayers for all U.S. Forces now stationed overseas.  
Prayers of peace throughout the United States as we continue the campaigning for 
 the election of our next President and Leaders of our country.  
 

Continued prayers for our Members, Family, and Friends: 
 Pastor Don Roe, Cliff Duck, Jean Logan, Donna Lilly, Pat Griffin, Ruth Feick, 
 Shiryl Boerlin, Dorothy Tarvin, Doris Sachs, Chris Kozak (son of Rich and Denise 
 Kozak), Diane Crawford (daughter of Shirley Butler), Jeff Graves (son of Joe and 
 Patty Graves).  
 

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Those whose names are printed in red, have a special celebration this coming week.  
  
 June Birthdays  8 Pat Griffin     
     8 Diane Cline    
     9 Margaret Gow     
     10 Peggy Duck    
     14 Steve Highland    
     14 Shiryl Boerlin      
     16 Nancy Reid    
     20 Olga Baker     
     25 Joyce Schlitt     
     29 Louise Green 
     30 Sheila Crain 
     30 Mary Choi  
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 June Wedding Anniversaries  June 24 Huber and Carlita Bongolan 
       June 27 Johnny Doyle and Yuet Yun 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

   Pastor David is still offering Free Music Lessons to our     
   community. Learn how to play the keyboard, guitar or drums. Call  
   the church office at 626-333-6656 or email the office at     
   smumchh@gmail.com for more information.  
 

 
    Father’s Day is Sunday, June 16th. Larry Howe will be  
    our Guest Speaker for the Worship Service.    
 
 
 
 
 
    The Card Ministry has been creating lots of new greeting  
    cards these past few months. You are more than welcome 
    to pick up as many cards as you wish to just say “Hi” to  
    someone special, send someone a much-needed hug, wish  
    someone a Happy Birthday, send condolences, etc., etc.    
    These greeting cards are available in the Church’s Narthex. 
    A small donation for the cards is greatly appreciated. 
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